
ASSET Technical Bulletin 

 

 September 28, 2021 
  

ASSET Changes Implemented 
 

The following changes to ASSET were implemented before business hours on September 29, 2021. 

 

A new Non-WIOA program and associated services are being added. The H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – 

COW program is intended ONLY for use by the WDB who received the grant and the WDBs that this board is 

collaborating with. This new program does not impact co-enrollment or Common Exit. 

 

H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – COW Program 

 

The new Non-WIOA program is available in the Eligible Programs list in ASSET: 

 

 
 

Prior to adding the new program record, additional fields are required on the customer's record beyond the 5 

basic customer elements, noted in the red text below: 

 
 

 

The H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – COW program record includes a list of multiple fields to be filled out. 



 

H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – COW Program Services 

 

Following successful save of the program record, the Eligibility Determination service must be completed for 

the program. After Eligibility Determination has been completed, the customer may receive additional services 

under the program, as defined by the grant: 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Follow-Up Credentials 

 

Follow-up Credentials can be added for the H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – COW program participants. The 

new program is available in the Eligible Programs for Follow-up list in ASSET: 

  

 
 

 

 



 

Document Upload 

 

The H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – COW Program is now included in the list of Categories and Programs in 

the Document Management section of the customer's record. 

 

 
 

 

Staff Requests 

 

The H-1B Rural Healthcare Grant – COW Program is now included in the list of Programs in the Staff 

Requests section of ASSET. 

 

 
 

 



 

Employment Details – New Field "Career Progression" 

 

There is a new optional field called "Career Progression" available for any ASSET customer within the 

Employment Details screen. This field includes multiple options in a dropdown and can be used to indicate if a 

customer advanced in their career with a new employment position. 

 

 
 


